

国際松濤館室手道連盟



Wrekin Shotokan - Newsletter January 2013

⊕ Happy New Year Everyone ⊕

SKIF World Championships - Sydney, November 2012

I am very happy to report that the UK squad did very well:

Gold Medal: Terry O'Sullivan, vets kumite 65+

Silver Medals: Veteran's Kata Team

(Tony Atherden, Terry O'Sullivan & Michael Skribic)

Bronze Medal: Tony Atherden, Vets kumite 60+

Fourth Place: Tony Atherden, vets kata 60+

Following the International Grading Examination

at the end of the World Championships at the Olympic Park in Sydney, November 2012

Tony was promoted to 6th Dan by Kanazawa sensei.



Japanese Instructors Course and Grading

Nobuaki sensei:

- Thursday 2nd May venue likely to be Wilmslow dojo,
- Saturday 4th May in Watford closed (SKIF members only)
- Sunday 5th May in Watford open course (no grading)
- Anyone wishing to grade with Nobuaki MUST discuss with Tony as soon as possible you will need to have a pre-grading assessment

National Championships will be in June 2013. Details Later

Any Queries, please contact Tony on 07841 839372 – or email – see web site: